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RE: MIGRATION TO DIGITAL MODE OF OPERATIONS IN THE UHS: 

UPDATE AND APPEAL 

 
The University Health Service started using the electronic mode of operations for 

individual clients beginning with students on Monday 06 May and extended the use to 

all other clients on Monday 10 June, 2024. It should be noted that electronic mode of 

operations in UHS has come to stay in line with global best practices and that the 

need to edit personal information just once for every client is one of its requirements. 

This is to provide update and appeal for calmness and exercise of patience for the 

editing. However, to reduce/remove the inconvenience going forward, UHS plans to 

deploy personnel to the various Faculties/Centres etc after the ongoing students 

medical screening for the required editing. 

 

All our esteemed clients are appreciated for choosing and supporting UHS to 

continue to render excellent service with compassion and welcome to please feel free 

to share suggestions. 
 

Thank you. 

 

 

G.O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA 

Registrar and Secretary to Council 

  

 


